
Dear Legislators, 
 Please include the amendment to Bill 723 so that dog sports such as field trials, lure coursing 
and others can continue to be held in the state of Oregon.  I am an avid dog fancier and sports 
enthusiast.  Oregon has a long history of hunting and other outdoor sports which include dogs. Please 
see the wisdom in protecting these sports. 
Sincerely, 
Bridget E. Honan 
Klamath Falls, OR 
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